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June 30, 1871

Dear Residents,
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Town of BEACON FALLS
onnechcuf

GERARD F.SMITH

First Selectman

September 20, 2021

It is with deep regret that | must announce the discontinuation of our Park Ranger program due
to insurance regulations.

I would like to recognize and thank Al Banyacsky for his years of service, hard work and
dedication to the Town of Beacon Falls. Over the years, Al has been passionate about keeping
visitors safe within our Town parks, he has spearheaded many projects and has worked with
our Town Boards & Commissions on park & trail upgrades. Al has been a great asset to the
Town and will be greatly missed. Please join me in thanking and wishing Al all the best with his

future endeavors.

Sincerely,

Gerard Smith
First Selectman




